
 
 
 
Pinfold Street Primary School is looking to appoint a caring and friendly 
lunchtime supervisor to join our strong team. The ideal candidate should 
be enthusiastic, highly motivated and enjoy working with young children. 
We have very active and enjoyable lunchtimes. There are a variety of 
themed areas for the children to explore and enjoy during their free time 
including an ECO area with a small farm. We actively encourage the 
children to learn new skills through play, with our lunchtime staff. Our 
lunchtime staff are expected to guide and encourage the children to 
follow all our school rules. We encourage all staff to communicate with 
each other and senior members of staff to ensure the safe and smooth 
running of lunchtimes. 
 
You will be responsible for supervising children across the school at 
lunchtime, in the dining hall, classrooms and on the playground.  
 
Please see job description and person specification for further 
information. 
 
Hours per day: 1 hour 15 minutes per day - times to be agreed. 
Monday to Friday term time only 
 
Application packs can either be downloaded from the school website, a 
copy forwarded to you by contacting Sue Harper 0121 568 6366, or via          
e-mail:- sharper@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk 
Completed forms should be returned to the school by the closing date. 
 
Closing Date for applications: Thursday 1st April 2021 at 12.00 noon. 
 
 
Pinfold Street School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 
of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this 
Commitment.  

The successful applicant will be subject to an enhanced DBS check. 


